
 

NSTU Provincial Executive Special Meeting 
January 19-20, 2017 
H I G H L I G H T S  

Emailed Thursday, January 26, 2017 
 
 

 
 

1. Approved a recommendation that the current strike action be suspended; 
 
2. The Tentative Agreement on the Provincial Contract was reviewed with a recommendation to 

the membership to accept; 
 
3. Ratification vote to be held Wednesday, February 8, 2017;  
 
4. Authorized a telephone town hall to be scheduled Tuesday, January 24, 2017 from 6:00 p.m. 

to 9:00 p.m. to present the tentative agreement to the membership; 
 
5. Approved the publication of the Tentative Agreement Summary documents on the password 

protected area of the NSTU website at 5:45 p.m. on Tuesday, January 24, 2017; 
 
6. Approved a presentation to Local Presidents and RRC Chairs in advance of the release to the 

membership. 
 
 


